
ISSBD Nominations 

 

Dear ISSBD member, 

We are writing to ask you for nominations for the following positions: 

• President (2024-2030) (including two years (2024-2026) as President-Elect 
• 3 Executive Committee (EC) members (2024-2030) 
• 2 Early Career Scholar (ECS) Representatives (2024-2028) 

Please note that the Early Career Scholar (ECS) representatives must be either current graduate 
students or within 7 years of receiving their Ph.D. Duties include attending and representing the 
interests of early career scholars at ISSBD Executive Committee (EC) meetings (both online and in 
person), planning early career scholar events and workshops for ISSBD meetings, soliciting ideas from 
ISSBD early career scholars and developing new resources (e.g., webinars) to support their 
educational and scholarship activities, and communicating up-to-date information about ISSBD 
activities to ISSBD early career scholars. 

Nominations should be sent to me at: Luc.Goossens@kuleuven.be 

They should include the following: 

1. Name, affiliation, and e-mail address of the nominee 
2.  A brief statement about the nominee’s strengths and assets to fill the vacant position or 

office 
3. A CV (if at all possible)  

Nominations must be sent by April 4th 2023. The elections will take place in September through  
November 2023.  

If you have any questions regarding the nomination process, do not hesitate to contact me at the 
same e-mail address (Luc.Goossens@kuleuven.be). 

Thank you for your time and we are looking forward to receiving your nominations. 

Best wishes,  

Luc Goossens 

ISSBD Secretary General 
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